



July 25, 2022


The Goshen Board of Selectmen are excited to announce the hiring of Melissa 
Salinardi as the new Administrative Assistant to the Board of Selectmen.  Ms. 
Salinardi comes to the Town of Goshen with years of office experience, 
knowledge of local government, and service to the Town of Goshen as 
Secretary of the Zoning Board of Adjustments and Planning Board.  
Additionally she presently serves as Secretary to the Goshen School Board, 
SAU #102.  


Ms. Salinardi will begin training the week of August 8th, and begins daily 
operations on August 15, 2022.  The office of the Selectmen will be open to the 
public from 8 AM - 4 PM Monday - Thursday, except for weeks where a 
Selectman’s meeting is scheduled.  On Selectmen’s meeting weeks the office 
will be open to the public at 12:00 PM.  


The Town of Goshen had many great candidates apply for this position.  We 
thank all whom were interested in serving our community, and are confident 
Ms. Salinardi will assist our town with distinction.  


Sincerely yours,


Goshen Board of Selectmen

54 Mill Village Road

Goshen, NH 03752


www.GoshenNH.org


